
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 

April 14, 2017 
 

TO: INTERESTED PARTIES  
FROM: EXECUTIVE OFFICER / APCO  
SUBJECT: BAY AREA AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT DISTRICT’S 

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2017-2018  
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Bay Area Air Quality 
Management District will conduct the first of two required public hearings on May 17, 
2017, at the District’s Headquarters Board Room, 375 Beale Street, San Francisco, 
California, at 9:45 a.m. or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard to review the 
District’s Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2017-2018, and to allow the public an 
opportunity to comment upon the Proposed Budget. 
 
Copies of the Proposed Budget and supporting documents, including a schedule of 
fees to be imposed by the District to fund its programs, are available for public 
inspection online at www.baaqmd.gov or during regular business hours, at the offices 
of the Finance Department, Sixth Floor, Bay Area Air Quality Management District, 
375 Beale Street, San Francisco, California.  Any member of the public may appear 
at the hearing and be heard regarding the increase, decrease or omission of any item 
of the Proposed Budget or for the inclusion of additional items. 
 
The Board will not take final action to adopt the District’s Budget at the May 17, 2017 
hearing.   The District’s Fiscal Year 2017-2018 Budget will come before the Board of 
Directors for final adoption at the second public hearing to be held on June 21, 2017.  
This hearing will also be conducted at the District’s Headquarters Board Room, 375 
Beale Street, San Francisco, California, at 9:45 a.m. or as soon thereafter as the 
matter may be heard. 
 
The Board of Directors will also conduct the second, and final, public hearing on 
proposed amendments to the District’s fee regulation on June 21, 2017.  If adopted, 
the proposed amendments would become effective on July 1, 2017. 
 
Questions regarding this notice should be directed to Stephanie Osaze, Finance 
Manager at (415) 749-4771, or sosaze@baaqmd.gov.  
 

PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION TO 375 BEALE STREET:   
 One block from the San Francisco Transbay Temporary Bus Terminal 
 Four blocks from Embarcadero BART/MUNI Metro station; exit at Fremont or Beale St 
 Seven blocks from the San Francisco Ferry Building  
 One Mile from the Caltrain Station at 700 Fourth Street 
 Call 511 or visit 511.org for detailed directions 
Attendees are encouraged to ride public transit, rideshare, bicycle, walk or use other non-motorized 

modes to and from the District. 

http://www.baaqmd.gov/
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